
Doc# 1704402 

Taranaki Regional Council 
 

Public Notice of 
Application for resource consent 

 
PUBLIC notice is hereby given that the Taranaki Regional Council has received the following 
application for resource consent.  
 
The application is for a consent to replace an existing consent for ongoing operations at the Stratford 
District Council’s Stratford Wastewater Treatment Plant. 
 
 
Applicant: Stratford District Council 
 
Address for service: C/- Harrison Grierson, PO Box 5760, Wellesley Street, Auckland 1141 
 or by email to e.hayward@harrisongrierson.com 
 
Consent No:  0196-5.0 
 
Location: Stratford Wastewater Treatment Plan, Victoria Road, Stratford 
 
Application lodged: To discharge treated wastewater from the Stratford Wastewater Treatment 

Plant into the Patea River 
 
 
The applications include an assessment of environmental effects. Any person wishing to make a 
submission on any or all of the applications may do so by sending a written submission to the 
Taranaki Regional Council, Private Bag 713, Stratford 4352 or by email: consents@trc.govt.nz. 
Submissions must be received no later than 29 July 2016. 
 
Submissions must be on Form 13, which is available from the Taranaki Regional Council offices or 
may be downloaded from www.trc.govt.nz. The submission must be dated and signed, and include 
the following information: 
 

1. name and contact details of person making the submission (including email if applicable); 
2. details of the application in respect of which you are making the submission, including the 

application number, name of the applicant, and location; 
3. the submission, with reasons; 
4. the decision you wish the Taranaki Regional Council to make, and the nature of any 

conditions sought by you; 
5. whether you wish to be heard in support of your submission. 
 

 
A copy of every submission must also be served as soon as reasonably practicable on the applicant, 
whose address for service is specified above. This is the responsibility of the person lodging the 
submission. 
 
The applications and accompanying information may be viewed at the Taranaki Regional Council 
offices, 47 Cloten Road, Stratford, during normal working hours or on the Council website at 
www.trc.govt.nz/Public-notices. For queries regarding the applications contact Darlene Ladbrook, 
Senior Consents Administration Officer by email at darlene.ladbrook@trc.govt.nz, or by phoning  
06 765 7127. 
 
 
B G Chamberlain 
Chief Executive 
Taranaki Regional Council 
Saturday 02 July 2016 
 


